
~The Weekly Warrior~ March 21-25, 2016 

Monday 
3/21/16 

Anime Club  
4:00pm Room 2513 

Tuesday 
3/22/16 

ESL Parent Class 
9:30am-11:30am 

Chess Club 
4:00pm-5:00pm Library 

Video Game/ 
Coding Club  

4pm-5pm Room 1413 
Future Chiefs Meeting 
4:00pm-5pm Room 1618 

Wednesday 
3/23/16 

Parents, 
Don’t forget  

every Wednesday 
is College/Military 

t-shirt day! 

Thursday 
3/24/16 

ESL Parent Class 
9:30am-11:30am 

Wings Meeting 
4:00pm Library 

ESL Parent Class  

Friday 
3/25/16 

FCA Meeting 
8:15am-8:45am 

Library 

Parents, 

Below is the link to the District Climate Survey for parents. Your ideas, 
suggestions and concerns provide us with valuable feedback about our 
District that continues to help us plan and improve. We welcome your 
voice to these critical conversations, as we work together for the 
growth, empowerment and success of all of our children.  

https://survey.k12insight.com/survey.aspx?k=SsQQSVYsYYsPsPsP 

Please be sure to see the attachments in the email 
today regarding: 

Students enrolled in Algebra for next year 

and/or  

Students enrolled in Pre-AP/GT classes for next year 

Parent Classes @ HBMS: 

3/23/16 – 
Testing Strategies 
10:00AM-10:45AM 

2:00PM-2:45PM 

Classes take place in 
Room 1317 

What’s Happenin’… 

3/21/16- 
AVID and Journalism 

trip to  
Rice University 

3/22/16- Report Card #3 
goes home      

3/25/16- 

No School 

~Quote of the Week~ 

Every day, especially as parents, we speak thousands of words. Do 
your words build up your child, or tear him or her down? When he 

or she hears you talking about them, do they hear positivity or 
negativity? 

Let your words speak life!  Be an encourager not a criticizer. Speak 
words of encouragement into their lives. Reassure them that you 

love them and that you believe in them! #ParentPower 

AVID TIPS: 

Does your student need their 
planner replaced? Did you know 

that the planner is an excellent way 
for you to know exactly what’s 
going on in your child’s classes. 
Additionally, planners are your 

student’s ticket to move around the 
building. No planner, no leaving 

class. Replacement planners can be 
purchased for $5 at the front office. 

Spring Break is a GREAT time 
to clean out and organize your 

student’s binders, replace 
supplies, and prepare for a 

strong finish to this school year.  

If you haven’t done this already, 
What are you waiting for?! 

A Word from Your Parent Educator: 

Looking Forward… 

3/29/16- 
7th Grade Writing 
STAAR Testing 

3/29/16- 
8th Grade Math STAAR Testing 

3/30/16- 
8th Grade Reading STAAR 

Testing 

Counselor’s Corner: 

8th Grade Parents of Students attending Kempner High School (2016-2017) 

Please view the attached invitation to a parent welcome meeting that will be held 4/1/16 @ 10:15 
a.m. at Kempner High School Library.  

School is not over yet! 
This is our last 9 weeks. 

If there is anything that I can help you with, please let 
me know.

It is my pleasure to help you in any way that I can.
All you have to do is ask...

Mrs. Barclay  281-634-2544

https://survey.k12insight.com/survey.aspx?k=SsQQSVYsYYsPsPsP



